
Coordinator’s Report 

October 2, 2014 
 

Membership/Recruitment:  

 

Sam Liss and Christopher Loso have submitted applications for membership.  Sam Liss will be 

filling a “former or current applicant for, or recipient of, VR services” slot.  Christopher Loso will 

be filling a “representative of business, industry and labor” slot. 

 

Allen (Chip) Evans submitted his resignation from the SRC on August 19, 2014.  Chip will be busy 

fulfilling his duties as a trustee of “Vermont Adult Learning.”  I have contacted the Workforce 

Investment Board and am in the process of recruiting for this slot.   

 

The search for a business member that utilizes assistive technology has not yet been fruitful.   

 

Website: 

 

Our website is www.VTSRC.org  

 

All meeting information (including driving instructions), approved minutes, draft agendas, draft 

minutes, director’s reports, coordinator reports, annual reports and other related SRC 

information can be found on the website.   

 

The website is a great source for all SRC information.   

 

Annual Retreat: 

 

This year the SRC will be joining VR for their Annual Staff Retreat at Lake Morey.  The event is 

scheduled for October 28, 2014.  The draft SRC Annual Retreat agenda has been approved by 

the Steering Committee and will be distributed to the full SRC in a couple of weeks. 

 

Annual Report: 

 

The 2013 Annual Report is available on our website at www.VTSRC.org under the “Who We 

Are” heading.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by Rebekah M. Stephens, Coordinator, VT SRC on 10/2/2014 


